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2024 MIAMI ART+FILM COMPETITION DEADLINE MAY 9, 2024
15 February 2024 
Dear M-DCPS High School Principals, art and film teachers
 
W

e are proud and pleased to present our 2024 Miami Latino Art Beat Art+film competition open to all juniors and seniors within Miami-Dade County Public Schools. This year’s competition is kindly run in collaboration with the wonderful support of our long-term partner Miami-Dade County Public Schools, Visual Arts District Supervisor Mabel Morales, in collaboration with the Office of Miami Mayor Francis X. Suarez. Our logistical partner once again is the Miami Hyatt Regency Hotel. 
All of the 2024 competition information, instructions and procedures will be printed on new FLYERS soon, for your distribution to your teachers and students. See attached instructions in the interim. Students’ art competition entries would need to be uploaded to the M-DCPS, Authentic Assessment Online Submission Platform site, instructions as provided. All film entries, as per the past, are to be sent directly to Latino Art Beat for judging. Such film entries must be uploaded to one of the electronic sites i.e., YouTube, Vimeo, etc and the film link along with the password must be sent to us in Chicago. Please instruct your film teachers and students to please NOT release their video entries publically.
An additional scholarship will be awarded the 2024 LAB National Winner!!! Encourage your teachers and students to submit their entries on time for an opportunity at this incredible additional award. In 2023, we awarded D.A.S.H. student Enrique Oropeza a $10,000 scholarship as “Best of Show”. He’s now attending MICA in Baltimore.
Our “minimum” GUARANTEED award for the MIAMI 1st Place winner is a $1,000 scholarship to the college or institution of higher learning of choice. With $500 
“minimum” to be awarded to the Miami film winner!  Plus recognition at an awards presentation in the presence of Mayor Suarez and the city commissioners at Miami City Hall in the fall.  

Best of luck to your very talented MIAMI students! 
Yours Truly,
 
Don
Don Rossi Nuccio
President
PO Box 87458 – Chicago, IL 60680/ Email: latinoartbeat@hotmail.com
www.latinoartbeat.org
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